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June 17, 2022

Manny Maldonado

Bulverde Neighborhood Alliance
4385 High Noon

Bulverde, TX 78163

Re: South Central Water Company / Application No. WQ0016060001

Thank you for your comments submitted on behalf of the Bulverde Neighborhood Alliance. A copy
of your comments will be forwarded to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ)
staff responsible for reviewing the permit application. All timely filed comments will be considered
by the staff prior to the final decision on the application. You will be added to the mailing list for
this application. After the opportunity to submit comments ends, a copy of the formal written
response to all timely filed comments will be mailed to you. If a decision is made to hold a public
meeting, you will receive a hard copy of the public meeting notice in the mail.

All requests for hearings, if authorized by statute or rule, are considered by the Commissioners. The
Commissioners will consider your request during a regularly scheduled Commission meeting that is
open to the public, and a determination will be made as to whether the request will be granted. You
will be notified in writing when your request is scheduled for consideration. If your request is
granted, the matter will be referred to the State Office of Administrative Hearings (SOAH). The
SOAH hearing will be a formal, legal proceeding, conducted in a manner like civil trials in state
district court. While not required, parties are usually represented by legal counsel. For an issue to
be considered at a contested case hearing, it must have been first raised in a comment or in a
request for a contested case hearing during the public comment period by the affected person or
group requesting the hearing.

You may track the status of matters pending approval by the Commissioners or the Executive
Director, as well as view comments and requests, by using the Commissioners’ Integrated Database,
which can be found here: https://www14.tceq.texas.gov/epic/eCID/. The TCEQ appreciates your
interest in environmental issues. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the
Public Education Program staff at 800-687-4040.

Sincerely,

Laurie Gharis
Chief Clerk
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Environmental Law Division

* Comments can also be submitted online at www.tceg.texas.gov/goto/comments *
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